CANTEEN VOLUNTEER FORM

[image: image1.wmf]At St Patricks, we have two canteens – one on the Melbourne St Campus (Infants) and one on the Victoria St Campus (Primary). 
Our Canteen is run 100% by volunteers and is open on Wednesday and Friday.  All volunteers will need to be inducted by office staff prior to starting. 
ONE volunteer is required on Wednesdays for each canteen and 
TWO volunteers are required for each canteen on Fridays.

We need volunteers to ensure the canteens can open. 

Wednesday is recess only and shift is approx.: 9:00am – 11:30am
Friday Split shifts or full days are available on Fridays as follows:

Full day: 9:00am – 2:00pm or Morning shift: 9:00am – 11:30am   or Afternoon shift: 11:30am – 2:00pm

If you volunteer to work for a full shift on a Friday, you are entitled to a free lunch for your child, up to the value of $5.

Current term rosters are posted on our Facebook Page: “Our Kids Canteen”.
We use this Facebook page as our main form of communication. You can comment on this page to advise when you are able to volunteer or you can telephone or SMS:

Christie on 0488 188 085 or christieryan@live.com.au.
Full training is provided and detailed instructions are also located in each canteen. It is a fairly simple process – if you can turn on a pie warmer and cut the top off an ice block, consider yourself as qualified.

If you are able to assist, please complete the form below and return it to the school as soon as possible.  Please indicate which day and canteen (or both canteens) you are available.


Parent's Name (First and Surname):
______________________________________

Telephone No.:


______________________________________

Child's Name 



______________________________________

Class:




_______________________________________

Please tick whichever is applicable:

I am available on:      

              (             Wednesday                ( Friday

to help in:    
Melbourne St Canteen           Victoria St Canteen          Both Canteens

(
(Infants)
(
(Primary)

(
